Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Underwater Bug Adventure

What is the name of the bug in the story?

Once upon a time, in a magical underwater world, lived a tiny bug named Buzzy. Buzzy was a water beetle, a bug that could breathe and live underwater. He loved exploring his watery home, always curious about the history of his bug ancestors. One day, Buzzy found an old, mossy book buried in the sand. The book was full of stories about ancient bugs who lived millions of years ago. Buzzy was thrilled! He learned about the Trilobites, the first bugs to live underwater. They had hard shells and many legs, just like him! Buzzy also read about the Dragonflies, who used to be underwater bugs before they grew wings. Every day, Buzzy would read a new page, learning more about his bug history. He felt proud to be a part of such a fascinating lineage. Buzzy shared his knowledge with his friends, teaching them about their ancestors. The underwater world buzzed with excitement, as every bug felt a connection to their past. Buzzy's discovery made them realize that they were all part of a big, beautiful history. And so, Buzzy the water beetle became the historian of the underwater bug world, sharing stories of the past and inspiring the future.

,
What did Buzzy find in the sand?
Who were the first bugs to live underwater according to the book?
What did the Dragonflies used to be?
What did Buzzy become in the underwater bug world?
How did the bugs feel after learning about their history?